
 
EMBASSY OF THE UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA 

CAIRO 
Telephone :    (+202) 33374155                10,  Anas Ibn Malek Street,  

Fax:            33374286                                               Mohandessin,   

E-mail :  cairo@nje.go.tz                             Cairo, A.R.E. 

Ref. No. TZC/T. 10   

INVITATION TO ATTEND & PARTICIPATE IN THE AFRICA FOOD SYSTEM 
SUMMIT 

(AGRA SUMMIT) 
WHICH WILL BE HELD IN DAR-ES-SALAAM, TANZANIA  

 FROM 5TH  – 8TH  SEPTEMBER, 2023 

 
The Embassy of the United Republic of Tanzania in Cairo is glad to invite the Egyptian 

Business Community (from both private and governmental sectors) in the Arab Republic 
of Egypt to attend and participate in the above-mentioned distinguished Food Summit 
which will be held in Dar-es-Salaam from 5th – 8th   September, 2023.    The purpose 
of our letter is to seek the assistance of your good offices to propagate the 
aforementioned Food Summit among the different business institutions and 
organizations dealing in the same field, so that, we will be privileged with a strong 
participation from the Egyptian Business Community.  
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The Embassy has further pleasure to send here-under, the e-mails as well as telephone 

numbers of TWO Officials who will facilitate the participation of the Guests: 
 

 Cell Phone (+255- 754 739 996) 
 Email: adella.ngatigwa@kilimo.go.tz 

 
 

 Cell Phone (+255- 658 860 870) 
 Email: happy.kitingati@kilimo.go.tz 
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 Web-site of the Summit: 
          https://www.agrf-inperson.com/logistics 
 

It is worth to mention here that, interaction between the business community in both 

Tanzania and Egypt will play a vital role in strengthening the bilateral economic and 
investment relations between our two sisterly countries. 

 

Your kind assistance in the above regard will be highly appreciated. 

 

Please accept the assurances of the Embassy of Tanzania's highest consideration. 

 
 
 

                                                        Cairo,  28th JULY, 2023 
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